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30 October 2015

Dear Parents/Carers
I trust that you have all had an enjoyable October break.  The children have all settled back and are ready to work hard and look forward to the Christmas activities at the end of this term.

P4-7 CHRISTMAS SHOW
With regard to the P4-7 Christmas Show, a considerable number of parents (almost half) of those who responded to the consultation regarding the timings of the performance have indicated that they would prefer both performances to take place during the school day.  They are unwilling to commit their children to turning out in the evening for the show.  This being the case, the P4-7 show will take place during school hours.

WINTER WEATHER CONDITIONS
As always, I should like to remind you that, although we have had a bit of an Indian Summer of late, winter is fast approaching and the children should come to school prepared for our Scottish weather!  They need waterproof jackets and suitable footwear for the inclement weather they might encounter at break and lunchtime.
CAR PARKING
Once again, I should like to appeal to you, as parents/carers, to please refrain from parking in the car park adjacent to the school, for the health and safety of the children.  Parking in this car park constitutes a real danger to the pupils, especially those who have to access ‘after school club’ transport in the car park.

The staff and I look forward to the term ahead. We shall work hard to bring out the best in our pupils, whilst ensuring their happiness and well-being.
Yours sincerely
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Anna Royle

Head Teacher

